
Preface 

 

 This Research Report is a product of the Research Grant of the President of 

Hiroshima University for the purpose of conducting the “Joint-Research with UNITAR 

on the Use of the History of Reconstruction of Hiroshima for the Training Seminars for 

Contemporary Post-conflict Countries” through the joint effort of the Institute for 

Peace Science of Hiroshima University (IPSHU) and the United Nations Institute for 

Training and Research, Hiroshima Office for Asia-Pacific (UNITAR HOAP). The 

research was conducted by Hideaki Shinoda, Associate Professor of IPSHU, as the 

representative researcher. The research team of IPSHU and UNITAR HOAP repeatedly 

held joint meetings to discuss how to develop this research. Ms. Fuji Okawa, 

researcher of NPO Peacebuilders (PB), contributed to the research as a core member. 

Dr. Hideki Fuchinoue, researcher of the Graduate School of International Development 

and Cooperation, also contribute to this research project. The publication of this Report 

was made possible as a result of cooperation of these contributors. 

 

 

 

 
 

1 


